KLBJ-AM:

Carl W. Dabelstein

8209 West 78th Street

Overland Park, Kansas
66204

The General Manager
Radio Station KLBJ
Box 1209

Austin, Texas 78767
July 15, 1983

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter regarding your reception of

KLBJ AM. Upon checking our program log for December 21,
1982, I found that your summary of reception does accurate-
ly reflect our actual broadcast and does verify your

reception.
It's nice to know we're making it all the way to Kansas.

Sincerely,
/[ oy L At }
Bryan/Alan King |
Chief Engineer, KLBJ
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